
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2025-26/10       Date: 11.07.2025 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

Greetings to you from St. Montfort School.  

 

This is to bring to your notice that on Saturday i.e. 12th July, 2025, the school will 

be having its PTM to discuss the results of Periodic Test-1. Kindly follow the time 

schedule given below: - 

ROLL NO. TIMINGS ROLL NO. TIMINGS 

1-15 07:45 to 08:30 AM 15-30 08:30 to 09:15 AM 

30-40 09:15 to 10:00 AM 40 & Above 10:00 to 10:45 AM 

 

• The students who did not appear for the PT-1 examination due to any reason 

will be appearing for the re-test from 19th to 25th July, 2025. 

(The time-table for the re-test will be circulated later in your respective 

WhatsApp groups). 

• Parents who have not cleared their fee dues are requested to do so on or 

before 12th August 2025. 

NOTE: Please be noted that, no further re-tests will be conducted or 

entertained for the other upcoming exams.  

Also, those students who have not submitted the Summer Holiday Homework, need 

to bring their projects tomorrow (on the PTM day), failing which they will not be 

rewarded with any marks. 

 

 

      

Bro. Monachan K K 

Principal 

 


